FROM THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY OF THE STATE
165 Capitol Avenue, Hartford CT 06106

WARNING
NEWTOWN, CONNECTICUT
SPECIAL ELECTION

The electors of the 112" Assembly District in the Town of Newtown, are hereby warned to
meet at their respective polling places in said town on Tuesday, April 13, 2021, for the
purpose of casting their votes or State Representative to Fill Vacancy for the 112t
Assembly District.

Notice is hereby given that the location of the polling places is as follows:

Voting District Location of Polling Place

3-2 Reed Intermediate School Cafetorium, Wasserman Way

Absentee Ballots will be counted at the following location: Registrars office at the Newtown
Municipal Center, 3 Primrose Street.”
Voting machines will be used. The polls will be opened at 6:00 a.m. and will remain open

until 8:00 p.m.

Dated at Newtown, Connecticut, this 26th day of February 26, 2021.

Debbie Aurelia Halstead, MCTC, MMC
Town Clerk
Town of Newtown



